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RE: Support for SB 916 

 

To the Senate Committee On Labor and Business, 

 

I have been a Nurse at Providence for 24years. They have slowly whittled away our 

benefits and patients protections. The patients at St Vincent are NOT always safe. 

We have many staffing shortages that causes delay I treatment. This leave sour 

communities at risk. I went on strike not for my own financial gain but to protect the 

community. Please help support people that are trying to support your community. 

We can not just care for 4 patients we can care for patients based on the acuity of 

their sickness.  

 

Please help striking staff by giving them financial help.  

Jennifer Jadama BSN, RN, OCN 


